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-Limne Foundation [2 representatives]. 
-Provincial Council of Valencia [1 
representative]. 
-Municipality of Benimuslem [1 
representative]. 
-Municipality of Sumacàrcer [1 
representative]. 
-Municipality of Antella [1 
representative]. 
-Municipality of Gavarda [1 
representative]. 
-Municipality of Alberic [2 
representatives]. 
-Municipality of Alzira [1 representative]. 
-Municipality of Algemesí [1 
representative]. 

 
First presentation of the RIWET project to the 

stakeholders (goals, activities, and expected outcomes). 

Ramon Bellido, from the Provincial Council of Valencia, 

outlined the policy instruments that the spanish partners 

of the RIWET project are tackling. Attendees provided 

feedback and expectations for establishing a 

participatory group to co-implement the initiative. 

During the session, participants identified several issues 

regarding water governance but also proposed solutions 

and ideas for improving the area with community 

involvement. In addition, a preliminary proposal 

showcasing Good Practices was presented, offering 

examples to be shared with the rest of partners of the 

RIWET project.  



  
 

-Municipality of Albalat de la Ribera [1 
representative]. 
-Municipality of Polinyà de Xúquer [1 
representative]. 
-Municipality of Sueca [2 representatives]. 
-Municipality of Riola [1 representative]. 
-Municipality of Fortaleny [1 
representative]. 
-Municipality of Cullera [1 
representative]. 
-La Ribera Consortium [3 representatives]. 
-FRECT (Land Stewardship Entities 
Network Forum) [1 representative]. 
-Mancomunitat de la Ribera Alta (La 
Ribera Alta commonwealth) [1 
representative]. 
 
 

Participants were invited to suggest additional successful 

cases and discussed which practices they found most 

relevant or need to be further developed. Based on the 

conclusions, some of these Good Practices will be 

featured during the EEW3 visit, scheduled for the first 

trimester of next year. 
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